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bibliography follows, notes on some local
microscope societies, and useful addresses.

The two authors are second to none in their
knowledge of the theory and practice of the
microscope, and in this admirable booklet they
show that they have great didactic skills as well.
They and the RMS are to be congratulated on

making available this introduction for the
young. Many Quekett members work with
younger people to introduce them to the world
of the small, and they need to know that this
publication is available to schools.

Brian Bracegirdle
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